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Thank you entirely much for downloading
modern api design with asp net core 2
building cross platform back end systems.Most
likely you have knowledge that, people have
see numerous times for their favorite books
in imitation of this modern api design with
asp net core 2 building cross platform back
end systems, but stop stirring in harmful
downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine PDF in the same
way as a cup of coffee in the afternoon,
instead they juggled similar to some harmful
virus inside their computer. modern api
design with asp net core 2 building cross
platform back end systems is to hand in our
digital library an online entrance to it is
set as public hence you can download it
instantly. Our digital library saves in
merged countries, allowing you to get the
most less latency epoch to download any of
our books bearing in mind this one. Merely
said, the modern api design with asp net core
2 building cross platform back end systems is
universally compatible afterward any devices
to read.
Never RESTing – RESTful API Best Practices
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GOTO 2019 • Clean Architecture with ASP.NET
Core 3.0 • Jason TaylorTop Programming
Languages in 2020 .NET Core 3.1 MVC REST API
- Full Course React JS REST API Tutorial Create a books app in React.js How to Design
Great APIs - Parse Developer Day 2013 ASP.NET
Community Standup - Updating Scott
Hanselman's blog to .NET Core Clean
Architecture with ASP.NET Core 2.2 - Jason
Taylor Clean Architecture with ASP.NET Core
2.2 - Jason Taylor How to build a REST API
with Node js \u0026 Express Building Modern
APIs with GraphQL Designing Quality APIs
(Cloud Next '18) Correcting Common
Async/Await Mistakes in .NET - Brandon
Minnick Dependency Injection Web APIs You
[Probably] Didn't Know Existed
10 Tips for failing badly at Microservices by
David SchmitzBlazor, a new framework for
browser-based .NET apps - Steve Sanderson
REST vs. GraphQL: Critical Look \"Uncle\" Bob
Martin - \"The Future of Programming\" APIs |
REST | REST APIs Demystified
REST API concepts and examplesREST vs GraphQL
- What's the best kind of API? Microservice
Architecture with ASP.NET Core
Effective Design of RESTful APIs
C# ASP.NET Web API 2.2 made easy using a
Project - Step by StepClean Architecture with
ASP.NET Core 2.1 | Jason Taylor
User Registration with Asp.Net Core Web API
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Modern Api Design With Asp
This item: Modern API Design with ASP.NET
Core 2: Building Cross-Platform Back-End
Systems by Fanie Reynders Paperback £17.22
Sent from and sold by Amazon. Pro ASP.NET
Core MVC 2 by Adam Freeman Paperback £34.69
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2:
Building Cross ...
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2:
Building Cross-Platform Back-End Systems by
Fanie Reynders Modern API Design with ASP.NET
Core 2: Building Cross-Platform Back-End
Systems by Fanie Reynders Paperback: 260
pages Publisher: Apress; 1st ed. edition
(March 8, 2018) Language: English ISBN-10:
1484235185 ISBN-13: 978-1484235188 Download:
Click to Download
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2:
Building Cross ...
Use ASP.NET Core 2 to create durable and
cross-platform web APIs through a series of
applied, practical scenarios. Examples in
this book help you build APIs that are fast
and scalable. You’ll progress from the basics
of the framework through to solving the
complex problems encountered in implementing
secure RESTful services.
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Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2 |
SpringerLink
Use ASP.NET Core 2 to create durable and
cross-platform web APIs through a series of
applied, practical scenarios. Examples in
this book help you build APIs that are fast
and scalable. You’ll progress from the basics
of the framework through to solving the
complex problems encountered in implementing
secure RESTful services.
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2 Programmer Books
Title: Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2:
Building Cross-Platform Back-End Systems;
Author(s): Fanie Reynders; Release date:
March 2018; Publisher(s): Apress; ISBN:
9781484235195
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2:
Building Cross ...
Apress Source Code This repository
accompanies Modern API Design with ASP.NET
Core 2 by Fanie Reynders (Apress, 2018).
Download the files as a zip using the green
button, or clone the repository to your
machine using Git.
GitHub - Apress/modern-api-design-w-asp.netcore-2: Source ...
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2 Book
Subtitle Building Cross-Platform Back-End
Systems Authors. Fanie Reynders; Copyright
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Reynders eBook ISBN 978-1-4842-3519-5 DOI
10.1007/978-1-4842-3519-5 Softcover ISBN
978-1-4842-3518-8 Edition Number 1 Number of
Pages XIX, 236 Number of Illustrations 67 b/w
illustrations Topics
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2 Building Cross ...
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2:
Building Cross-Platform Back-End Systems.
Book Description Use ASP.NET Core 2 to create
durable and cross-platform web APIs through a
series of applied, practical scenarios.
Examples in this book help you build APIs
that are fast and scalable.
Download eBook - Modern API Design with
ASP.NET Core 2 ...
Building web applications with ASP.NET Core,
hosted in Azure, offers many competitive
advantages over traditional alternatives.
ASP.NET Core is optimized for modern web
application development practices and cloud
hosting scenarios.
Architect modern web applications with
ASP.NET Core and ...
For example, a REST web service could be
written in ASP.NET, and client applications
can use any language or toolset that can
generate HTTP requests and parse HTTP
responses. Here are some of the main design
principles of RESTful APIs using HTTP:
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API design guidance - Best practices for
cloud ...
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2
Building Cross-Platform Back-End Systems.
Fanie Reynders. $19.99; $19.99; Publisher
Description. Use ASP.NET Core 2 to create
durable and cross-platform web APIs through a
series of applied, practical scenarios.
Examples in this book help you build APIs
that are fast and scalable. You’ll progress
from the ...
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2 on
Apple Books
Building a great API depends
ongreatarchitecture. We will be looking at
many aspects of our API design and
development from the built-infunctionality of
ASP.NET Core to architecture philosophy
and...
Advanced Architecture for ASP.NET Core Web
API
This item: Modern API Design with ASP.NET
Core 2: Building Cross-Platform Back-End
Systems by Fanie Reynders Paperback $19.29.
Available to ship in 1-2 days. Ships from and
sold by Amazon.com. Pro ASP.NET Core MVC 2 by
Adam Freeman Paperback $31.01. In Stock.
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2:
Building Cross ...
At the end of this article series, you should
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a structured and testable way using the
explained techniques (design patterns). These
design patterns offer a clean way to follow
the Single Responsibility Principle.
Design Patterns: Asp.Net Core Web API,
services, and ...
Chapter 1 API Design Demystified Altmetric
Badge. Chapter 2 Introduction to ASP.NET Core
Altmetric Badge. Chapter 3 Your First API
Application ... Modern API Design with
ASP.NET Core 2 Published by: Apress, July
2018 DOI: 10.1007/978-1-4842-3519-5: ISBNs:
978-1-4842-3518-8, 978-1-4842-3519-5.
Authors:
Altmetric – Modern API Design with ASP.NET
Core 2
Modern API Design with ASP.NET Core 2:
Building Cross-Platform Back-End Systems.
2018 Fanie Reynders. Use ASP.NET Core 2 to
create durable and cross-platform web APIs
through a series of applied, practical
scenarios. Examples in this book help you
build APIs that are fast and scalable.
ASP.NET Books | .NET
Anypoint Design Center provides a set of
interactive tools that enable API designers
to create or modify the specifications for an
API. These specifications form the underlying
API contract between the provider and the
consumer of the API. Anypoint Design Center
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developers how the API should be consumed.

Module 1: The Modern API - Design // MuleSoft
Documentation
Find helpful customer reviews and review
ratings for Modern API Design with ASP.NET
Core 2: Building Cross-Platform Back-End
Systems at Amazon.com. Read honest and
unbiased product reviews from our users.

Use ASP.NET Core 2 to create durable and
cross-platform web APIs through a series of
applied, practical scenarios. Examples in
this book help you build APIs that are fast
and scalable. You’ll progress from the basics
of the framework through to solving the
complex problems encountered in implementing
secure RESTful services. The book is packed
full of examples showing how Microsoft’s
ground-up rewrite of ASP.NET Core 2 enables
native cross-platform applications that are
fast and modular, allowing your cloud-ready
server applications to scale as your business
grows. Major topics covered in the book
include the fundamentals and core concepts of
ASP.NET Core 2. You'll learn about building
RESTful APIs with the MVC pattern using
proven best practices and following the six
principles of REST. Examples in the book help
in learning to develop world-class web APIs
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platform, including Windows, Linux, and
MacOS. You can even deploy to Microsoft Azure
and automate your delivery by implementing
Continuous Integration and Continuous
Deployment pipelines. What You Will Learn
Incorporate automated API tooling such as
Swagger from the OpenAPI specification
Standardize query and response formats using
Facebook’s GraphQL query language Implement
security by applying authentication and
authorization using ASP.NET Identity Ensure
the safe storage of sensitive data using the
data protection stack Create unit and
integration tests to guarantee code quality
Who This Book Is For Developers who build
server applications such as web sites and web
APIs that need to run fast and cross
platform; programmers who want to implement
practical solutions for real-world problems;
those who want in-depth knowledge of the
latest bits of ASP.NET Core 2.0
Design and build Web APIs for a broad range
of clients—including browsers and mobile
devices—that can adapt to change over time.
This practical, hands-on guide takes you
through the theory and tools you need to
build evolvable HTTP services with
Microsoft’s ASP.NET Web API framework. In the
process, you’ll learn how design and
implement a real-world Web API. Ideal for
experienced .NET developers, this book’s
sections on basic Web API theory and design
Page 9/22

Acces PDF Modern Api Design With Asp
Net Core 2 Building Cross Platform Back
also Systems
apply to developers who work with other
End

development stacks such as Java, Ruby, PHP,
and Node. Dig into HTTP essentials, as well
as API development concepts and styles Learn
ASP.NET Web API fundamentals, including the
lifecycle of a request as it travels through
the framework Design the Issue Tracker API
example, exploring topics such as hypermedia
support with collection+json Use behavioraldriven development with ASP.NET Web API to
implement and enhance the application Explore
techniques for building clients that are
resilient to change, and make it easy to
consume hypermedia APIs Get a comprehensive
reference on how ASP.NET Web API works under
the hood, including security and testability
Use ASP.NET Core 2 to create durable and
cross-platform web APIs through a series of
applied, practical scenarios. Examples in
this book help you build APIs that are fast
and scalable. You’ll progress from the basics
of the framework through to solving the
complex problems encountered in implementing
secure RESTful services. The book is packed
full of examples showing how Microsoft’s
ground-up rewrite of ASP.NET Core 2 enables
native cross-platform applications that are
fast and modular, allowing your cloud-ready
server applications to scale as your business
grows. Major topics covered in the book
include the fundamentals and core concepts of
ASP.NET Core 2. You'll learn about building
RESTful APIs with the MVC pattern using
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principles of REST. Examples in the book help
in learning to develop world-class web APIs
and applications that can run on any
platform, including Windows, Linux, and
MacOS. You can even deploy to Microsoft Azure
and automate your delivery by implementing
Continuous Integration and Continuous
Deployment pipelines. What You Will Learn
Incorporate automated API tooling such as
Swagger from the OpenAPI specification
Standardize query and response formats using
Facebook’s GraphQL query language Implement
security by applying authentication and
authorization using ASP.NET Identity Ensure
the safe storage of sensitive data using the
data protection stack Create unit and
integration tests to guarantee code quality
Who This Book Is For Developers who build
server applications such as web sites and web
APIs that need to run fast and cross
platform; programmers who want to implement
practical solutions for real-world problems;
those who want in-depth knowledge of the
latest bits of ASP.NET Core 2.0
Get up to speed with the latest features of
C# 8, ASP.NET Core 3 and .NET Core 3.1 LTS to
create robust and maintainable web services
Key Features Apply design patterns and
techniques to achieve a reactive, scalable
web service Document your web services using
the OpenAPI standard and test them using
Postman Explore mechanisms to implement a
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token authentication Book Description In
recent times, web services have evolved to
play a prominent role in web development.
Applications are now designed to be
compatible with any device and platform, and
web services help us keep their logic and UI
separate. Given its simplicity and
effectiveness in creating web services, the
RESTful approach has gained popularity, and
this book will help you build RESTful web
services using ASP.NET Core. This REST book
begins by introducing you to the basics of
the REST philosophy, where you'll study the
different stages of designing and
implementing enterprise-grade RESTful web
services. You'll also gain a thorough
understanding of ASP.NET Core's middleware
approach and learn how to customize it. The
book will later guide you through improving
API resilience, securing your service, and
applying different design patterns and
techniques to achieve a scalable web service.
In addition to this, you'll learn advanced
techniques for caching, monitoring, and
logging, along with implementing unit and
integration testing strategies. In later
chapters, you will deploy your REST web
services on Azure and document APIs using
Swagger and external tools such as Postman.
By the end of this book, you will have
learned how to design RESTful web services
confidently using ASP.NET Core with a focus
on code testability and maintainability. What
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knowledge of ASP.NET Core Integrate thirdparty tools and frameworks to build
maintainable and efficient services Implement
patterns using dependency injection to reduce
boilerplate code and improve flexibility Use
ASP.NET Core's out-of-the-box tools to test
your applications Use Docker to run your
ASP.NET Core web service in an isolated and
self-contained environment Secure your
information using HTTPS and token-based
authentication Integrate multiple web
services using resiliency patterns and
messaging techniques Who this book is for
This book is for anyone who wants to learn
how to build RESTful web services with the
ASP.NET Core framework to improve the
scalability and performance of their
applications. Basic knowledge of C# and .NET
Core will help you make the best use of the
code samples included in the book.
Pro ASP.NET Web API shows you how to build
flexible, extensible web services that run
seamlessly on a range of operating systems
and devices, from desktops to tablets to
smart phones—even the ones we don’t know
today. ASP.NET Web API is a new framework
designed to simplify web service
architecture. So if you're tired of
interoperability issues between inflexible
web services and clients tied to specific
platforms or programming languages, or if
you've ever struggled with WCF, this book is
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speed on Web API's modern HTTP programming
model, REST and your hosting options. You'll
then dive into building a real application
over a series of three chapters, so you can
get an immediate feel for how this technology
works in practice. The second half of the
book features dedicated chapters on topics
like routing, controllers, validation and
tracing, and the authors close with
discussions on performance, hosting and an
all-important look at unit testing to help
you prepare your application for the real
world. ASP.NET Web API makes HTTP a firstclass citizen of .NET. With Pro ASP.NET Web
API, you can build HTTP-based web services
for your company or business, expose your
data to the world across different formats
and devices and gain the best possible global
reach for your application.
Leverage ASP.Net Web API to build
professional web services and create powerful
applications. About This Book Get a
comprehensive analysis of the latest
specification of ASP.NET Core and all the
changes to the underlying platform that you
need to know to make the most of the web API
See an advanced coverage of ASP.NET Core Web
API to create robust models for your data,
create controllers, and handle routing and
security This book is packed with key
theoretical and practical concepts that can
be instantly applied to build professional
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and React Who This Book Is For This book is
for .Net developers who wants to Master
ASP.NET Core (Web API) and have played around
with previous ASP.NET Web API a little, but
don't have in-depth knowledge of it. You need
to know Visual Studio and C#, and have some
HTML, CSS, and JavaScript knowledge. What You
Will Learn Acquire conceptual and hands-on
knowledge of ASP.NET Core (MVC & Web API)
Learn about HTTP methods, the structure of
HTTP content, internet media types, and how
servers respond to HTTP requests and their
associated HTTP codes Explore middleware,
filters, routing, and unit testing Optimize
Web API implementations Develop a secure Web
API interface Deploy Web API projects to
various platforms Consume your web API in
front end application based on Angular 4,
Bootstrap, and Ionic Implement and explore
the current trends in service architecture In
Detail Microsoft has unified their main web
development platforms. This unification will
help develop web applications using various
pieces of the ASP.NET platform that can be
deployed on both Windows and LINUX. With
ASP.NET Core (Web API), it will become easier
than ever to build secure HTTP services that
can be used from any client. Mastering
ASP.NET Web API starts with the building
blocks of the ASP.NET Core, then gradually
moves on to implementing various HTTP routing
strategies in the Web API. We then focus on
the key components of building applications
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Middleware, Filters, Logging, Security, and
Entity Framework.Readers will be introduced
to take the TDD approach to write test cases
along with the new Visual Studio 2017 live
unit testing feature. They will also be
introduced to integrate with the database
using ORMs. Finally, we explore how the Web
API can be consumed in a browser as well as
by mobile applications by utilizing Angular
4, Ionic and ReactJS. By the end of this
book, you will be able to apply best
practices to develop complex Web API, consume
them in frontend applications and deploy
these applications to a modern hosting
infrastructure. Style and approach Using a
hands-on approach, we cover both the
conceptual as well as the technical aspects
of the ASP.NET Core (Web API) framework.
Building and hosting microservices without
servers using AWS Lambda KEY FEATURES ● Learn
end-to-end development of microservices using
.NET Core and AWS Lambda. ● Learn a new way
of hosting the .NET Core Web API on the AWS
Lambda serverless platform. ● Mastering
microservices using .NET Core and AWS Lambda.
DESCRIPTION Building Modern Serverless Web
APIs introduces you to the serverless
paradigm of the Web API application, its
advantages, and presents you the modern
approach of developing the Web API. The book
makes efficient use of AWS Lambda services to
develop efficient, scalable, and costPage 16/22
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a quick introduction to microservices, its
characteristics, and current challenges faced
in developing and implementing them. The book
explores core concepts of ASP.NET Core and
some important AWS services that are commonly
used to build microservices using AWS. It
explores and provides real hands-on
microservice patterns and some of the best
practices used in designing the serverless
architecture. Furthermore, the book covers
end-to-end demonstration of an application
where you will learn to develop, build,
deploy, and monitor microservices on AWS
Lambda using .NET Core 3.1. By the end of
this book, you will be proficient in
developing microservices with AWS Lambda and
become a self-starter to build your own
secure microservices. WHAT YOU WILL LEARN ●
Learn about microservices, their
characteristics, patterns, and where to use
them. ● Understand popular microservice
design patterns being used with the
serverless architecture. ● Learn about the
ASP.NET Core Web API and its hosting
strategies for building serverless
microservices. ● Learn about Amazon Web
Services and the services commonly used to
build microservices. ● Discover how to
configure authorization and authentication to
secure microservices in AWS. ● Learn about
AWS services available for Continuous
Deployment and Integration to deploy
microservices. WHO THIS BOOK IS FOR This book
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practitioner who wants to learn about the
microservices architecture, patterns, and how
to deploy using AWS Lambda. TABLE OF CONTENTS
1. Microservices: Its Characteristics and
Challenges 2. Introduction to the ASP.NET
Core Web API 3. Introduction to AWS Services
4. Microservices Patterns 5. The Serverless
Paradigm 6. Communication Patterns and
Service Discovery 7. Collaborating between
Microservices 8. Distributed Monitoring 9.
Security 10. Continuous Integration and
Deployment 11. AWS Best Practices
Building upon the success of best-sellers The
Clean Coder and Clean Code, legendary
software craftsman Robert C. "Uncle Bob"
Martin shows how to bring greater
professionalism and discipline to application
architecture and design. As with his other
books, Martin's Clean Architecture doesn't
merely present multiple choices and options,
and say "use your best judgment": it tells
you what choices to make, and why those
choices are critical to your success. Martin
offers direct, is essential reading for every
software architect, systems analyst, system
designer, and software manager-- and for any
programmer who aspires to these roles or is
impacted by their work.
Master powerful new approaches to web
architecture, design, and user experience
This book presents a pragmatic, problemPage 18/22
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designing, and building dynamic web
solutions. You’ll learn how to gain maximum
value from Domain-Driven Design (DDD), define
optimal supporting architecture, and succeed
with modern UX-first design approaches. The
author guides you through choosing and
implementing specific technologies and
addresses key user-experience topics,
including mobile-friendly and responsive
design. You’ll learn how to gain more value
from existing Microsoft technologies such as
ASP.NET MVC and SignalR by using them
alongside other technologies such as
Bootstrap, AJAX, JSON, and JQuery. By using
these techniques and understanding the new
ASP.NET Core 1.0, you can quickly build
advanced web solutions that solve today’s
problems and deliver an outstanding user
experience. Microsoft MVP Dino Esposito shows
you how to: Plan websites and web apps to
mirror real-world social and business
processes Use DDD to dissect and master the
complexity of business domains Use UX-Driven
Design to reduce costs and give customers
what they want Realistically compare serverside and client-side web paradigms Get
started with the new ASP.NET Core 1.0
Simplify modern visual webpage construction
with Bootstrap Master practical, efficient
techniques for running ASP.NET MVC projects
Consider new options for implementing
persistence and working with data models
Understand Responsive Web Design’s pros,
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friendly, mobile-optimized websites About
This Book For experienced developers and
solution architects who want to plan and
develop web solutions more effectively
Assumes basic familiarity with the Microsoft
web development stack
This is the eBook version of the print title,
Framework Design Guidelines, Second Edition .
Access to all the samples, applications, and
content on the DVD is available through the
product catalog page
www.informit.com/title/9780321545619 Navigate
to the “Downloads” tab and click on the “DVD
Contents” links - see instructions in back
pages of your eBook. Framework Design
Guidelines, Second Edition, teaches
developers the best practices for designing
reusable libraries for the Microsoft .NET
Framework. Expanded and updated for .NET 3.5,
this new edition focuses on the design issues
that directly affect the programmability of a
class library, specifically its publicly
accessible APIs. This book can improve the
work of any .NET developer producing code
that other developers will use. It includes
copious annotations to the guidelines by
thirty-five prominent architects and
practitioners of the .NET Framework,
providing a lively discussion of the reasons
for the guidelines as well as examples of
when to break those guidelines. Microsoft
architects Krzysztof Cwalina and Brad Abrams
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From their significant combined experience
and deep insight, you will learn The general
philosophy and fundamental principles of
framework design Naming guidelines for the
various parts of a framework Guidelines for
the design and extending of types and members
of types Issues affecting–and guidelines for
ensuring–extensibility How (and how not) to
design exceptions Guidelines for–and examples
of–common framework design patterns
Guidelines in this book are presented in four
major forms: Do, Consider, Avoid, and Do not.
These directives help focus attention on
practices that should always be used, those
that should generally be used, those that
should rarely be used, and those that should
never be used. Every guideline includes a
discussion of its applicability, and most
include a code example to help illuminate the
dialogue. Framework Design Guidelines, Second
Edition, is the only definitive source of
best practices for managed code API
development, direct from the architects
themselves. A companion DVD includes the
Designing .NET Class Libraries video series,
instructional presentations by the authors on
design guidelines for developing classes and
components that extend the .NET Framework. A
sample API specification and other useful
resources and tools are also included.
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